
 

 

26th April 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Central Hi-5 Primary Netball League 
 

Your child has been invited to take part in the Central Hi-5 Primary Netball League on Wednesday 9th 
May and Wednesday 16th May at Whalley Range High School. The sessions will run from 3.45pm–
5.30pm and your child must be able to attend both sessions. 
 
You will need to make arrangements to transport your child to and from the event. Please feel free to 
collect your child from school slightly before normal end of the day pick up to ensure you make it to 
Whalley Range on time. 
 
Given that matches are likely to finish ahead of schedule, please arrive early to collect your child. Please 
hand your reply slip in below to the school office. If your child cannot or does not wish to attend, please 
let us know as soon as possible so that a replacement can be found in good time.  
 
Kind Regards,  
Luke McDonagh and Channi Davis 
PE Team 

 

Central Hi-5 Primary Netball League 
 

 
Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: _______ 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the Central Hi-5 Primary Netball League on  
Wednesday 9th May and Wednesday 16th May   [  ]  
 
Please give details below of any medical conditions that the supervising teacher needs to be aware of: 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Emergency Contact No: _________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Signed (Parent / Carer): __________________________________ Date: ________________ 


